
From : John mwale 

To    : istepup 

Dear iSTEP up committee  

 

Re. THANKS FOR SCHOLARSHIP  

I want to use this opportunity  to think istepup for the scholarship in my nursing and midwifery 

Technician diploma program. 

It's all because of you that am in my second year which started on 6 January 2025. I am happy person 

now seeing my dream alive when it was at of crushing.  Now am able to concentrate on my studies and 

my grades looks promising although there maybe some hiccup in term of food and accommodation but 

the most important thing is school fees is solved now. 

currently am at Nkhoma hospital doing my clinical practical and I will here of four months then I will go 

for my end semester exams in June. 

Its my wish to be part of the health workforce in my country that will bring solutions to our health sector 

and reaching so many people with health solutions by utilize my web designing and technology skills 

which has been made possible by iStepUpthe 

Best regards 

yours Faithfully 

John Mwale 


